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As a local resident [redacted], I consider the plan to be unsound.
The M6 has since widened since this was last reviewed by the planning inspector, therefore more noise and air polution,
having both a enviromental impact and physical impact on residents in the area already.
This land is close to a canal and natural habitat, therefore having an impact in these areas also.
Concerns over emergency services access already, without the additional housing estate.

As a resident of Cherrybrook (allocation 055), I consider the plan to be unsound.
The M6 has since widened since this was last reviewed by the planning inspector, therefore more noise and air polution,
having both a enviromental impact and physical impact on residents in the area already.
This land is close to a canal and natural habitat, therefore having an impact in these areas also.
Concerns over emergency services access already, without the additional housing estate.

Better access routes for emergency access, plan to include additional schools and doctors surgerys.
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